
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

May 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

PICNIC DANCE 

 

On Friday 25th May, the whole school will be participating in the annual picnic dance.  This 

year’s theme is based on the different decades.  Year 5 will be celebrating some of the most 

exciting songs from the 1950s. 

 

We ask that the children dress in bright, colourful clothes with trainers or flat sensible shoes to 

enhance their exciting dance. 

 

If you have not already replied to the original letter then please do so, so we know the 

arrangements for your child on the day of the picnic. 

 

Thank your for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year 5 Teachers 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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